
 

 

Public Board of Director 
 
The Vermilion & District Housing Foundation has a current position open for one Volunteer 
Public Board of Director.   
 
This position will carry a two to three-year term, reporting to the current Board Chair or Vice 
Board Chair.  You must be able to commit to attend a monthly Board of Director Meeting on 
site at our Vermilion Valley Lodge boardroom. 
 
This is a great opportunity for a public member to participate in strategic planning while making 
a difference in seniors’ quality of life. A perfect fit for this volunteer position would possess the 
following competencies: 
 

• A passion for working with seniors; 

• Attendance at monthly Board meetings in person is preferred; 

• Skills, education or work experiences in seniors housing or retirement living; 

• Represent a strong voice in advocating for seniors in the community; 

• Strong Interpersonal skills; 

• Understanding of the role of a board 

• Understanding the work of the organization 

• Maintain confidentiality of Board business 
 

If you think you are a perfect fit for this strategic and important role please submit your resume 
in confidence and address it to Carrie Kohlruss, Chief Administrative Officer at 
carrie.kohlruss@vdhf.ca  We are looking forward to hear from you.   
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